
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
 THE PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET 
 FOR THE CITY OF FAIRFIELD, TEXAS 
 FISCAL YEAR 2020-21 
 
 

All interested persons including without limitation the Taxpayers, Property 
Owners, Residents and Citizens of the City of Fairfield, Texas are hereby given notice 
that a Public Hearing on the Proposed Operating Budget for the City of Fairfield, Texas 
Fiscal Year 2020-21 will be held on Tuesday, September 1, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Civic Center (Green Barn) at 839 East Commerce Street, Fairfield, Freestone County, 
Texas.  All interested persons may appear at the hearing and speak for or against the 
proposed budget. 

 
The budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by an 

amount of $66,539 (6.48%) and of that $9,603 is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year. 
 


